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Eileen, I'm not sure what you are asking here, but I thought that weplanned to make a presentation to 

Congress in a hearing room somewhere onthe hill, that we would probably go to the White House or related 

venue fora presentation to the President (if that were to occur), and that we woulduse the Archivist's 

Reception Room for a press conference. Is that whatyou are asking, or have I misunderstood? --BillAt 04:21 

PM 9/17/98 -0400, you wrote:>>>>Dear Board members, Laura, and Tracy:>>The room is booked for the 

afternoon and evening of Tuesday Sept. 29. I>went ahead and asked Susan Cooper to tentatively reserve it for 

us for that>morning, although I know that we would like to present the report to the>White House and 

Congress first. According to Susan there is no other room>at the Archives downtown that would work for this 

type of event. Please>let me know your thoughts on this. thanks.>>Eileen>>>William L. JoyceAssociate 
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